
 

August 25, 2014 

FY 2014 Linda Mar Boulevard Pavement 

Rehabilitation Project 

 
The FY 2014 Linda Mar Boulevard Pavement Rehabilitation Project will place 2” 

of asphalt overlay at Linda Mar Boulevard from the Linda Mar Shopping Center 

to Hermosa Drive.  
 

The project started on August 11, 2014 with installation of wheelchair access 

ramps at various locations. The next phase consists of pavement grinding, base 

repair and asphalt overlay. This phase is tentatively scheduled for September 8 

through September 17. During construction, delays are to be expected while 

traveling though Linda Mar Blvd. There will also be times when parking will be 

restricted within the project limit to allow construction crews full access to the 

roadway as well as for the safety of the public traffic passing through the work 

zone. 

 

Barricades with “No Parking” signs will be placed 72 hours prior to the start of 

work and remain until the work is complete. Parking restrictions will only be from 

8 a.m. until 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. Vehicles that delay or prevent the 

crews from completing the work will be towed at the owner’s expense. Please 

help us ensure that the entire roadway is clear during these hours. 

 

The City of Pacifica apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank 

you for your patience and cooperation while we work to improve the 

community for residents and visitors alike. 

 

The City of Pacifica 

Public Works Department 

(650) 738-3772 
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